Ting Chin

From: Sanjive Vaidya <svaidya@CityTech.Cuny.Edu>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 2:30 PM

To: tchin@linearscape.com

Subject: Interdisciplinary Course

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am aware and approve that Ting Chin will be working with Christopher Swift in the development of the current THE2280
course as an interdisciplinary course to be taught in the Spring of 2015. I look forward to hearing more about the course.

Thank you,

Sanjive Vaidya
Interim Chair | Department of Architectural Technology
8.26.15

Sanjive S. Vaidya

svaidya@citytech.cuny.edu

Sanjive S. Vaidya

svaidya@citytech.cuny.edu

>>> "Ting Chin" <tchin@linearscape.com> 08/19/15 5:24 PM >>>

Sanjive-

| hope you had a great summer. | am working on developing an interdisciplinary course with Prof. Christopher Swift in
the Humanities Department. It is an existing course on the history of theater that we are turning into an ID course to be
initially taught in the spring of 2016. In order to submit our application the college is requesting evidence of approval
from our dept. chair in the form of an email. Could you provide this?

Thanks!
Ting

Ting Chin, AIA, NCARB, LEED BD+C
Assistant Professor

New York City College of Technology
Department of Architectural Technology



180 Jay St. V818
Brooklyn, NY 11201
718.260.5262



